
From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
To: Tougeron, Christopher, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Recently discovered UST
Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 4:50:00 PM
Attachments: TNK_R_1997-09-23.pdf

Chris,
 
LOP case RO438 deals with three USTs:
 

Two 8,000 gallon fuel tanks beneath the sidewalk along 30th Street both ow which were removed in
 December 1995
One 1,500 gallon heating oil tank beneath the sidewalk at 2964 Broadway which was removed in
 August 1997
 
Any other tank beneath the sidewalk at 2964 Broadway would be one that we did not know about.
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 
 

From: Tougeron, Christopher, Env. Health 
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 3:01 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: Recently discovered UST
 
Jerry,
 
A contractor performing sidewalk work at 2964 Broadway, Oakland found a slurry filled tank.
 
I reviewed GeoTracker and found two closed sites close to the area (RO0000702 and RO0000438)
 
Can you provide any insight on if this recently “discovered” tank is accounted for in the closed site
 id’d above?  Or another related site…???
 
Thank You
 
Chris Tougeron
Sr. Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6804
christopher.tougeron@acgov.org
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